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Just in time for Christmas....

We received 4,688 pairs of DAWGS shoes for
the children of Haiti.  Thanks to a generous
donation (made in memory of Clementine
Massoud) these children will no longer walk
barefoot to school.

We're half way there.  We need to raise
approximately $4,000 to cover the costs of
shipping them to our friends in Haiti. Will
you help us?
 
Now is a perfect time to show your support
(especially for those of you who may want to
make a contribution before the end of the
year).

In anticipation of your generosity, we thank
you for your help in bringing this special
Christmas gift to these children.

A Big THANK YOU  to our neighbor Mike from         
Naples Bumper & Autobody Supply, Inc. who
graciously gave of his time and helped load the

DAWGS with his forklift.

Please click below to help us ship
the DAWGS to our friends in
Haiti.  Thank you for your

support this holiday season.
 

DONATE NOW

P.S. Don't forget to note
that your donation is to
help ship the DAWGS!

 

Happy Holidays
from the

Hope for Haiti Board & Staff
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